Bury St Edmund Town Council

ANNUAL TOWN MEETING

1 June 2011


MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL TOWN MEETING FOR 

BURY ST EDMUNDS HELD ON 

1 JUNE 2011 AT 7:30 PM 

AT 7 ANGEL HILL, BURY ST EDMUNDS

PRESENT: Cllrs Cockle (Chairman), Nettleton, Farmer, C Hind, K Hind, Moffat, Oliver, and Mrs Warby.

ALSO PRESENT: Jen Larner (Town Clerk); 4 members of the public.

1.  ADOPTION OF MINUTES: ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 19 MAY 2010
The Minutes of the Annual Town Meeting of 19 May 2010 had been circulated to all members and the general public for adoption.  The vote to adopt them was carried. 

2.  CHAIRMAN’S REPORT OF THE YEAR IN OFFICE

The Chairman gave his report highlighting the St Edmunds Day awards and the official opening of the new offices, new allotment provision and the successful allotments competition, additional grit/salt bins, the fact that the precept had not risen, donations given to Bury in Bloom and the lighting of the cathedral tower, the re-accreditation of the Quality Town Status, and the successful town guide. He gave thanks to the staff for their hard work and commitment, to those who had stepped down in the recent elections from the council, and to all Councillors for their support for him.  

3.  ANY OTHER BUSINESS APPERTAINING TO TOWN AFFAIRS

David Nettleton proposed a motion that Suffolk County Council consult the Town Council before going ahead with its plans to switch street lights off at midnight.  This was seconded by Paul Farmer, and carried.  Stefan Oliver declared a personal interest as a member of Suffolk County Council. 
The meeting closed at 7.37 pm.

Signed: __________________________________
Dated: ____________
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